
 

Star of the Week Headteachers Awards 

RecD -      Ethan  

RecP -      Rafay      

RecV/B -  Jessica    

Y1L -         Isla       

Y1K -        Ellie-Jai     

Y1Mc--      Francis    

Y2K -         Isabella   

Y2B -         Evie     

Y2R -         Ajooni    

Y3E -         Freya           

Y3H -         Emma    

Y3W -        Poppy  

Y4D -         Alexa    

Y4L -          Isabella 

Y4B -         Joel  

Y5C -         Ben     

Y5B-          Emily    

Y6H -         Charlie  

Y6C -         Jasmine  

Wishing all our 

children and their 

families a blessed 

Christmas and a new 

year filled with love, 

joy, peace and hope. 
 

The following children 

have been awarded Star 

of the Week for showing   

‘FELLOWSHIP’ 

RecD -     Amy 

RecP -     Lucy 

RecV/B - Sophie 

Y1L -       Gareth  

Y1K -       Elsie  

Y1Mc -    Leon  

Y2K -       Sarah  

Y2R -       Faith  

Y2B -       Carlota  

Y3E -       Heidi  

Y3H -      Grace 

Y3W -      Bella  

Y4D -      Toby  

Y4L -       Amelia 

Y4B -      Amelia  

Y5C -      Alex  

Y5B-       Kiki  

Y6H -      Harley  

Y6C -      Florence  

 

 

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please ensure that all school uniform  

has your child’s name in it, by doing this 

we can get the items back to them. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 21st December 2018 

School closes on Friday 21st 

December & we return on 

Monday 7th January 2019. 

Christmas Blessings 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming 

Events  

January 

11th - 9.00-9.45am NSPCC  

parent e-safety workshops and 

Dress Down Day for the children.  

(See separate email). 

17th - Y2HB Class Assembly, 

9.00am. 

21st - Healthy School Week. 

24th - Y5CB Class Assembly. 

30th - KS2 Soul Children      

Worship, 9.00am. 

31st - Y1LM Class Assembly. 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/
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Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Save the Children 

FORTNITE SPORT STAR AWARD 
KS1 
Isabelle, Cole, Fearne, Abbie, Rory, 

Alice, Delilah, Ellis and Emma. 

 
 

KS2 

Joshua, Ella, Isobel, Amber, Brodie, 

Aryan, Jack, Finlay, Oliver and 

Harvey. 

Please be aware that as the game 

Fortnite is not suitable for under 12’s 

we do not allow children to talk about 

this game in school due to its violent 

nature. 

Fortnite merchandise such as hats, 

lunch boxes etc should also not be 

brought into school. 

Thank you for your co-operation with 

this. 

St Philip’s Choir 

 

Yesterday our school choir sang at 

Asda for everyone’s enjoyment and 

raised over £500 which will be split 

between Christian Aid and Room at 

the Inn. 

Thank you to all that came to      

support the children and gave so 

generously for such good causes. 

Admissions 

Proposed arrangements for admission to 

our school are available to view or download 

from our website.  For a paper copy, please 

speak to the school office.  The consultation 

ends on 31st January 2019. 

Thank you all for supporting our 

Christmas Jumper Day in 

aid of Save the Children 

last Friday, we raised an 

amazing 

£439.86. 

 Please can parents send any email enquiries to  

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk  and not the office account as this is 

not a monitored account. 
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